
Tiffany Park Neighborhood Association 
Minutes for July 11, 2013

(See the Secretary’s note at the end of the file)

Attendance: Bill Roenicke, Renate Beedon, Dave Beedon, Pam Carino, Donna 
Thorkildson, Marina Higgins, Laura Silbernagel, Doug Fawcett

Approval of Annual Meeting minutes from may 2, 2013.

Garage sale---will be held August 16; right now they have 6 households signed up.

Treasurer’s report---$935.03 in savings; $ 262.32 in checking; currently 52 members. 
Committee approved additional funds for Marina Higgins’s purchase of refreshments for 
the annual meeting.

There will be a Benson Hill Community planning meeting July 17th at City Hall, at 6 p.m.

Two Steering Committee members have been inactive. Laura Silbernagel called for a 
vote to retire them from the Committee. Basis for vote: lack of attendance and non-
membership. Approved---Laura, as president, will write letters to these members to notify
them of the change.

Kiosk at Ginger Creek Park is getting attention.

Bill Roenicke is trying a new grass at the park.

We had a load of bark delivered to Ginger Creek Park and it was put around the 
landscaping during the June 29th work party. Nine people attended that work party.

Annual picnic planning---We discussed prizes to be handed out and essential jobs. The 
picnic will be held on July 31st.

Next meeting will be on September 12, 2013 at Donna Thorkildson’s house.

(There was no statement of adjournment in the one-page minutes.)

SECRETARY’S NOTE
These minutes are being published to the public for the first time in 2016. They are a 
transcription of a paper version of the minutes created by Laura Silbernagel in 2013 and
distributed to members of the Steering Committee after the Committee had approved 
them on October 10, 2013. (The original electronic file could not be found, thus the need 
for this transcription.) 



Dave Beedon, TPNA Secretary
June 20, 2016


